
February 28, 2020 
 
 To Whom it May Concern, 
 
It is with many mixed emotions that I am turning in my resignation today. We are expecting our 
second grandchild in July, and I am going to be staying home to keep my two grandbabies. 
Although I am very excited about this new adventure, I am also sad to be walking away from a 
district that has been so good to me. I have thoroughly enjoyed my 17 year teaching career in 
the Santa Fe Trail district. I know I will miss teaching, but I believe I will be doing just as 
important of a job in helping raise these two little ones, and I’ll be making some precious 
memories along the way.  
 
On a side note, I hope to retain my softball coaching position, but I do realize that priority has to 
be given to district employees. I would love to stay connected in the way of coaching, as sports 
has been such a passion my entire life. 
 
Thank you so much for the time you allowed me to spend here. It is my hope that I was able to 
make a positive impact on the many children I taught and coached along the way.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Brenda Dahl  


